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COMMISSION TO ANNOUNCE DECISION ON REQUEST TO 

INCREASE POSTAGE RATES 

WASHINGTON, DC, FEBRUARY 22, 2007:  The Postal Regulatory Commission will 

announce its Recommended Decision to the Board of Governors of the U.S. Postal 

Service at 11 AM, Monday, February 26, 2007 in its Hearing Room located at 901 New 

York Avenue, NW, 2nd Floor, West Tower, Washington DC. 

 

The decision will include recommendations on postal rates and fees affecting all mail 

users.  The decision will also address the request to establish a “Forever Stamp” that 

would allow consumers the opportunity to purchase a non-denominated, non-expiring 

stamp that would be valid regardless of future rate changes.   

-end- 

 

Note to Media:   

• Equipment must utilize the freight elevators on the loading dock on 10th ST NW 


